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ALLOA COMMUNITY COUNCIL 28th February 2017 

INTRODUCTION 

You will all be aware that your ward officers are 

342 Iain Moffat, iain.moffat@scotland.pnn.police.uk.   
266 Neale Kennedy, neale.kennedy@scotland.pnn.police.uk.  

CALLS TO POLICE 

During period 31st January to 28th February 2017, PSoS received 516 calls to 
incidents in Alloa; 

• Beat A01 – 129 calls received for area leading from town towards 
Cambus. 

• Beat A02 – 170 calls received for area behind Tesco out towards 
Clackmannan 

• Beat A03 – 140 calls for town centre 
• Beat A04 – 77 calls received for area leading out towards Tullibody 

Calls range from public looking for advice from Police, member of the public 
reporting drug related issues, disturbance, road traffic offences and concern for 
person.  Not all calls result in a report(s) having to be submitted. 

17 calls to old St Johns Primary, Grange Road.  Developer contacted and 
building further secured.  Additional patrols being conducted when possible. 

RECORDED CRIME 

During period 31st January to 28th February 2017 

• 111 crimes recorded 
• 54 undetected 
• 57 detected 

Detection rate 51%, with a large number of undetected incidents marked as 
having enquiries still ongoing. 
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Incidents of note; 

• 27/02/17, an 18 year old local male stole a house key and then stole a 
vehicle from an address in Gaberston Avenue.  Vehicle traced along with 
male, who will appearing from Police custody at court on 01/03/17. 

• 26/02/17, a male was robbed within his home address in Ashley Terrace, 
by a 26 year old local male.  The male has not yet been traced, however 
extensive enquiry is ongoing to trace him.  

• 07/02/17, a 32 year old local male appeared at court in relation to a 
robbery in Engelen Drive, committed the previous day. 

• 04/02/17, enquiries still ongoing in relation to an adult purchasing alcohol 
for underage youths in town centre.  40 year old adult identified along with 
youths.  

• 31/01/17 – 01/02/17, positive line of enquiry still ongoing regarding thefts 
around Arns Grove. 

• 31/01/17 to 28/02/17, 21 vandalisms recorded across Alloa.  2 detected 
with enquiries ongoing in relation to others. 

• Over same period 9 detected drugs cases. 

• 9 assaults reported over period with 2 remaining undetected with enquiry 
still ongoing. 

ANY OTHER COMMUNITY ISSUES 
As per last meeting Sergeant Sharkey has been temporarily promoted to Inspector, 
stationed at Falkirk.  She has been replaced by Sergeant Scott Thomson, who can 
be contacted on the usual phone number or via e-mail 
scott.thomson@scotland.pnn.police.uk 
Facebook and Twitter – Community Messages can be placed on local Police 
sites via Community Sergeant. 

Parking in town centre still continues to be an ongoing issue.  Additional patrols 
being conducted and significant number of tickets issued, although numbers of 
vehicles appear to be reducing.  Police enforcement to continue for the 
foreseeable future.     
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The additional patrols that were conducted at the end of January, start of 
February, regarding anti-social behaviour and drug related issues appear to have 
had an effect on the persons hanging about the area.  These patrols will continue. 

Skate Park near Bowmar Centre, Alloa, lights repaired, however due to weather 
and unknown other issues youths appear not to be using it as much as previous. 

E-mail and phone scams still ongoing, increasing use of I-Tune vouchers.   
    
NB please ensure property is secure and report anything suspicious.  Record 
make, model, serial numbers of property, security mark, register property, and 
take photographs. 

FEEDBACK FROM MEETING 
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